






















Exhibit A

skane
Highlight



Annual Budget, Traffic Public Comments 

Wendy Hawkins <mrswendyhawkins@hotmail.com> 

Our Elected Officials, 

A decision to stop excessive vehicular traffic on our residential streets needs to be 

addressed, funded and implemented tonight. This is a main issue of concern for 

the town of Southern Shores and it's a major issue. I have seen study after study, 

meeting after meeting and the only outcome seems to be, "Ignore." 

As elected officials for the town of Southern Shores, why are you not stopping the 

now hazardous situation? I've heard what your options are, what your friends' 

opinions are, but why not listen to the wants and needs of it's citizens are? 

We have all given up our weekends and we stay off the roads and our safety is at 

risk just being near the roads. I presume you will take full responsibility for my 

safety and the safety of all the Southern Shores citizens with respect to the cut 

through traffic until you decide to correct this ongoing situation? 

Perhaps use the millions of dollars being taxed for your wanted sand, not needed 

sand, to make our town better and safer and stop the cut through traffic now. 

We moved from Scottsdale to Duck. And, it didn't take long to decide we wanted 

to live in a residential neighborhood and not a tourist area. Over 15 years ago we 

moved from Duck to Southern Shores where we found our neighborhood. It is 

apparent that you, our town leaders, don't have the vision for keeping our 

neighborhoods and not addressing any of the safety issues and concerns. 

Please correct the situation. 

Wendy Hawkins 

Sent from my iPhone 












